villageclerk@auroranewyork.us

From: villageclerk@auroranewyork.us

Sent: Thursday, May 9, 2024 3:14 PM

To: James Orman; Janet Murphy; JD Balloni; John Miller; Matt Bianconi
Subject: FW: Short term rental public hearing

From: Laura Holland <lholland@rochester.rr.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 9, 2024 2:52 PM

To: clerk <villageclerk@auroranewyork.us>
Subject: Short term rental public hearing

I would like to express my thanks to all who have been involved in rewriting the Aurora zoning code. No doubt it was
time consuming and frustrating,

> particularly in addressing the short term rental issue.

> It appears that after several rewrites, you have come to a workable compromise.

> Thank you for considering all concerned and for showing respect for those who have had long running STR businesses.
> But most importantly, thank you for diligently considering the future of Aurora.

Sincerely,

Laura Holland



